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1st July 2019
Dear  Parents,

Key dates for the end of term
Monday 8th July          Transition Day – in the afternoon children move up to next year’s classes

Weds 10th July 
Children’s Annual Reports given out

Monday 15th July
9:10am Gold Card Assembly

Thur 18th July              9:15am Y6 Leaving Assembly

Thur 18th July   
1:30pm School closes for the summer

Next term begins on Tuesday 3rd Sept at 08:55am. 

Staffing for next year

Headteacher

Mr R Moloney

Deputy Head

Mrs S Hudson

Assistant Head
Miss S Smith

Y6


Mrs J McCloskey with Miss N Edwards
Y5                               Mrs A Preston with Miss F McKenna
Y4 


Miss S Smith with Mrs J Naughton
Y3 


Mrs G Hickey with Mr T Bennett 
Y2


Mr M Bell with Ms S Bayley
Y1


Mrs L Parkinson with Miss G Armstrong
Reception

Mrs K Savage with Miss R Rabbitt
Nursery

Mrs J Solomon and Ms G Cookson with Mrs A Brotherton
Intervention/Support   Mrs A Billen and Miss N Wilding
Parent Support           Mrs J Pickering

Dinner Money
We are coming towards the end of the school year. Could I please ask that any parents with outstanding balances contact the school office as soon as possible. Please note that all school dinners must be paid in advance. Food is ordered in fresh and therefore it is important that at least one week’s notice must be given if a child is to be included for school dinners.
Each year our children continue to make better and better progress. However, the children who tend to struggle are those who do not practise skills such as Reading, Writing and Maths at home. It is a long six and a half weeks off school and it would help your child enormously if you were to encourage them to at least keep up with their reading. I hope you and your families have a happy and safe summer holidays.
Yours Sincerely
Ray Moloney
DIOCESE OF SALFORD

Parish of St Augustine of Canterbury
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